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    Applications for the upcoming Sellersburg Celebrates Prince and Princess contest are still
available.
      The event will be held on Saturday evening, August 22 at 5:30 p.m. in the Silver Creek High
School Auditorium. 
      Contestants must be at least four years old and not over six years old on August 1. Proper
attire for the contest is dressy, but not pageant type, dresses for the potential princesses and
collared shirts and slacks for the prince candidates.
      To obtain an application or for further information call Anita Spear at 246-1561 or 246-6558
or Cathy Braun at 256-6874.
      The applications can be mailed, e-mailed or picked up at Spear Electric Company in
Sellersburg. The cost to enter the contest which is limited to 25 children is $25 with a $5
discount for siblings. Each child will receive an engraved trophy with the winners receiving a
crown and a gift card. 
      Participants need to include a non-returnable photo no larger than 5x7 for publication when
the applications are submitted. 
      The deadline to enter is August 12.  
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